
Holiday hours at Village Hall 
Posted: Dec. 28, 2021 
 
Tinley Park Village Hall, 16250 S. Oak Park Ave., will close at noon on 
Thursday, Dec. 30 in observance of New Year's Eve and will remain closed all 
day on Friday, Dec. 31 in observance of New Year's Day. Have a safe and 
happy new year! 


